TO:             Invitees

FROM:       Rob Shannon

DATE:        June 9, 2020

RE:             NBER Summer Institute 2020, Health Economics Workshop

On behalf of Christopher Carpenter, Michael Grossman, and Robert Kaestner, I would like to invite you to participate in the NBER Summer Institute Health Economics Workshop.  The meeting will be held, virtually, on July 20 and July 21.  The preliminary program is here: https://conference.nber.org/sched/SI20HE.  The meeting will start at 1:00 pm on July 20 with talk from Michael Grossman in which he will discuss his involvement in the NBER during the past fifty-four years, with an emphasis on the history of health economics as an area of investigation at the Bureau and the formalization of that field by the establishment of the Health Economics Program and the development of that program.  The social hour, which will start at 5 pm, will mark Mike's stepping down as Health Economics Program Director, after serving in that capacity for the past forty years.

Invited participants may join the meeting via Zoom.  In addition, the meeting will be publicly live-streamed for broader access.  Please do not share this invitation or the Zoom link, but feel free to suggest that students and colleagues who are interested in following the proceedings visit the NBER's Summer Institute 2020 webpage in July for further information on the livestream link.

http://conference.nber.org/confer/2020/SI2020/SI2020.html
Please accept this invitation by June 26 if you wish to participate in the Zoom meeting.  To reply, please visit the NBER Conference Department's web reply form at <<replyurl>>.  The Zoom link will be sent to you on the day before the meeting.

The HE workshop will have not have a discussant assigned to each paper but will have discussion from the Zoom attendees for 20 minutes following the 30 minute presentation of each paper.  That follows the tradition  of all previous HE workshop, except that we always allowed participants to interrupt the presenter at any time.  In the Zoom workshops, interruptions will not be allowed during the 30 minute presentation.  Kitt Carpenter and Bob Kaestner will keep track of comments or questions made by participants by using the Zoom chat function during the presentation.  One of them will either read them or call on the submitter to do so at the end of each presentation.

Further Summer Institute information, including programs (when available) and information for presenters, can be found on the Summer Institute 2020 page.  Please direct questions and requests for additional information to me at rshannon@nber.org.

